
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

April 2, 2019                                              Via Electronic Mail 

To: House Committee on Agriculture and Land Use; Senator: Thatcher; Representatives: Noble; 

[and many others] 
 

Re: I DO NOT SUPPORT: [HB 3384]: VOTE NO on [HB 3384]. 
 

[HB 3384]: https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/HB3384/Introduced 
Analysis: https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Downloads/MeasureAnalysisDocument/46654 
 

EFU means "Exclusive Farm Use" and every county has differences in farm related populations. 

 

The expansion of existing schools and non-conforming schools on EFU lands is part of the overall scheme to 

economically develop the rural farm areas to accommodate more housing and commercial entities via the 

accursed "Rural Enterprise Zones." 

 

Local governments should not be constrained by Salem's brain-trust to determine what is good or not so good 

for their respective county. 

 

The doctrine of, "Don't fence me in" should be applied to the flexibilities that local governments should have in 

their Land Use decision making-as long as those decisions are not conditioned and or restrained by the dictates 

emanating from Salem's bastardizations of expansionary zeal.  

 

Protection of EFU lands from developments of any kind is the order of the day. 
                                                                                                                                                  Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                                                                                                    /s/ David S. Wall 
///  ///  /// 
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